Flying Needles Quilt Guild Membership Opportunities
Flying Needles Quilt Guild is a non-profit, charitable organization with several opportunities available for our members to "give back" to our local community:  
· Quilts of Valor provide service members and veterans touched by war with comforting and healing quilts.  
· Each year we make approximately 500 Christmas stockings that are distributed to a variety of charity organizations in our area.
· Fidget Quilts for Alzheimer’s patients are made and donated to our area nursing homes.
· Drawstring bags are made for the Children's Advocacy Center to be used to gather a child's belongings when he/she is removed from their home.  It is much more comforting for the children to put their belongings into something made with love and care rather than into a trash bag.
· Lap quilts are made for needy people in our area as another part of our Community Service Program.  Many residents of local nursing homes, Shelter House, and other entities receive these warm, loving gifts.
· Our Guild collects goods for Sharing and Caring each month. This helps put food on the table and diapers on babies of needy families in our local area.
Each year every member is encouraged to participate in the following:
· Attend one Quilts of Valor workshop (fabric and pattern are provided)
· Make 5 Christmas stockings (pre-cut fabric kits are provided)
· Donate one charity quilt (fabric kits are provided)
· If you are unable to take part in any of these activities, fabric or monetary donations are always greatly appreciated!
· Provide food and door prizes for our general meetings at least once a year.  Sign-up sheets are available at each meeting or contact the Hospitality Hostess.
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